Dear Parents,

In preparation for the proposed trip to  Rockridge Canyon in May of 2018 the following information must be read by you and your son/daughter, signed and returned.

With any trip there are always risks involved.  It is my duty to make sure you are aware of these risks and fully understand them.

During this trip the following inherent risks have been identified:  
SD 23 School bus travel on highways and city streets in BC. 

Students staying in dormitory style rooms, students moving around in an unfamiliar setting near lakes and forests. risks associated with eating food.
Attached to this letter are copies of the itinerary and permission slip to go on the trip. 
Thank-you,

Mr. Kafka
>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>>

PLEASE SIGN AND RETURN TO MR. KAFKA
I, the parent/guardian of ________________________ have read the above and understand the potential risks of the trip to Rockridge Canyon during these dates____________

Parent signature: _______________________

Date:_______________

